
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Trumpet Hunter's European Championship 2020 

  
 

  
Dear Trumpeters, 

 

 taking into account the measures against the spread of the Covid -19 virus and following 

consultation with the organizers, the 3rd European Trumpet Hunter's European Championship 

scheduled for 12-14 June 2020 in Pszczyna, Poland, has been canceled. 

 

 By May 31, you will be notified of a possible postponement of the deadline for the 3rd ME in 

the autumn. (2-3 October 2020) or complete cancellation. 

 

 We wish all trumpeters and their families as much optimism and strength as possible in 

coping with the difficult situation and believe that after overcoming these difficult days, we will meet 

again to play together in peace and joy for the pleasure of us and our listeners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Petr Šeplavý 
Secretary of the Trumpet Hunter's European Championship  
 
 

 

 

Maciej Strawa 
Chairman Klubu Sygnalistów Myśliwskich PZŁ and Organizer European Championship 

 

 

 

 

Praga / Czarnków, Goraj 21. 3. 2020 


